
On Oct. 22, the Baltimore Ravens partnered with GEHA to host their annual
Youth Football and Military Combine at the Under Armour Performance
Center in Owings Mills. Coinciding with the team’s Super Bowl XLVII reunion
weekend, former Ravens players and their families joined cheerleaders and
team mascots to help lead approximately 150 youth participants through
military inspired football drills. 

This event is designed specifically for children whose parents currently
serve or have served in the U.S. Military. In conjunction with the NFL’s
Salute to Service and PLAY 60 campaigns, the Ravens and partner GEHA
provided this opportunity to emphasize the importance of physical activity
in their everyday lives. 

Warrior Canine 
Connection Flags with the Flock

In May of 2022, the Ravens hosted five Flags of Valor
and TAPS families at the Under Armour Performance
Center to observe Memorial Day.  Ravens Head Coach
John Harbaugh and Ravens players, including TE
Mark Andrews and CB Marlon Humphrey, joined the
families to make wooden flags to commemorate the
fallen soldier in each family.

On Nov. 15, the Ravens hosted Warrior Canine
Connection at the Under Armour Performance Center
as part of the NFL's Salute to Service initiative.
Ravens staff and players, including QB Anthony
Brown, RB Kenyan Drake and OT Ronnie Stanley
interacted with service dogs-in-training and made
specialty tug ropes! 

https://www.baltimoreravens.com/community/

